
Dear Senator Giessel: 

 

I am writing to support the confirmation of Kelly Vrem for another term as a member of the Big 

Game Commercial Services Board.  I have attended and been an active participant in meetings of 

this board for many years.  Never has it been so responsive and unbiased as it has been since 

Kelly has been a board member and then Chair.  I serve as the (volunteer) head proctor for the 

practical portion of the testing of new guides and chair the committee to rewrite these portions of 

the test, and Kelly has been a strong source of encouragement in this undertaking. Kelly has 

shown himself able to act for the best interest of the industry he represents and the conservation 

of the resources we utilize, without personal bias or underlying motive. I am glad he decided he 

would like to serve another term, and urge you to move his confirmation through the Senate 

Resources Committee.  Thank you for your time. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Loren J. Karro 

Registered Guide # 941 

 

Ms. Loren J Karro 

26239 E Buckshot Dr. 

Palmer, AK 99645 

lorenk@mtaonline.net 

907-745-3712 
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